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us to see that we needed to take a step back, look at everything again, and return to 

this question at the start of Thursday’s meeting. 

o Mike Swartwout proposed calling what we are working on “prototypes” rather 

than models, in order to stress the iterative process that we hope to continue with 

what we release to SLU community on April 5th. This change from “model” to 

“prototype” will help us to continually stress that we are still working on these—they 

are drafts that we know need more work, and that work can only move forward once 

the prototypes are, in a sense, “tested” by each school / college / unit. UUCC all 

thankfully agreed to this shift in nomenclature. 

 

 


